OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF POLICE

NOTICE

September 12, 2022

TO:

All Commanding Officers

FROM:

Chief of Police

SUBJECT: 2022 LOS ANGELES KOREAN PARADE

The Korean American Law Enforcement Organization (KALEO), on behalf of the Los Angeles Korea Times, the organizers of the 49th Los Angeles Korean Parade, have invited uniformed Department personnel, their families, and friends to march in the parade on Saturday, September 24, 2022 at 1500 hours.

The meeting location will be on the North/West Corner of Olympic Boulevard and Berendo Street at 1400 hours. The parade will begin at 1500 hours.

Department personnel may march in uniform, either Class "A" or Class "C" and in an off-duty status. For personnel seeking to march on-duty, you may do so with your Commanding Officer's approval and deployment permitting.

Should you have any questions, please contact Police Officer III Esther Kim at 39152@lapd.online.

MICHEL MOORE

Chief of Police

DISTRIBUTION "B"